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The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of the United Arab Emirates at the UPR’s Session and thanks it for presenting its National Report.
Serbia commends the country’s dedication to the UPR process and its efforts and achievements in the field of promotion and protection of human rights since the previous cycle. We welcome the advancement of national legislative framework and the adoption of national policies and strategies seeking to promote and guarantee the enjoyment of human rights and fundamental freedoms, in particular those relating to the rights of older persons, the empowerment of women, persons with disabilities, public health, protection against domestic violence and education.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]We recommend that the United Arab Emirates develop and enhance the capacities of civil society organizations to contribute to the promotion and protection of human rights. We also recommend that it continues initiatives to strengthen and enhance the social security system.
Serbia wishes the United Arab Emirates a very successful review. 


